
Dean Nancy Guerra and Associate Dean for Academic Programs 
Wendy Goldberg invite you to an open forum with fellow students 

to communicate your needs, questions and concerns regarding 
your experiences in the School of Social Ecology. 

Wednesday, February 15, 2017   
4 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. (drop by anytime) 

Social and Behavioral Sciences Gateway, Room 1517

Undergraduate Student
TOWN HALL MEETING

How are things going for you? 
We want to hear from you! 

Pizza will be served. 
Giveaways given to students who attend!




